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19 March 2013

Peter Goth
Department of Planning and Infrastructure

Sydney West Region
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2124

Dear Peter,

RE: CAMDEN LEP 2010 (AMENDMENT No. 22) - Reclassification of Land — Part of
William Howe Reserve, Spring Farm

In accordance with Clause 56 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979,
Council is forwarding a planning proposal for Camden Local Environmental Plan 2010 (Draft

Amendment No.22) seeking Gateway Determination.

The purpose of the draft Plan is to reclassify land at 275 Richardson Road, Spring Farm from
community to operational for the purpose of road construction associated with the Spring
Farm Link Road (i.e. Liz Kernohan Drive) and Haul Road.

In this regard, please find enclosed the following accompanying documents:

Planning Proposal and associated attachments; ;
Council report dated 12 March 2013; |
Council Resolution; and
Compact Disc containing the above material.

If you further any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Warrell,
Strategic Planner, on (02) 4654 7993.

Yours sincerely,

Department of Planning
Raceived
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